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Director’s  Notes 

 

Directors 

Frank & Melinda Brothers 

Cell 706-491-5205 

Home 706-356-4966 

 

 Asst. Directors 

Ronnie & Karen Lewis 

Cell 706-498-8231 

 

Treasurer 

Bruce Gregory 

Cell 706-491-8885 

 

Chapter Educator 

Larry Crouse 

706-757-3021 

 

 Newsletter Editor 

Melinda Brothers 

Cell 706-599-3276 

Goodies Sales 

Joe & Merrie Colvard 

 706-283-7533 

Ways & Means 

Billy & Gloria Herring 

706-245-9507 

 

                                                      PERCEPTION 

This term has a lot to do with Safety.  It is most-often based on that person’s own value 

system.   

It also applies to motorcycling.  Several debates arise in many areas.   

Safety Equipment         Safety Training             Safe Maneuvers 

 

Types /Degrees/Brands  of Equipment constitute real safety gear. Riders feel very 

strongly about these issues.   Those other opinions will likely always remain.  Certain 

speeds are unsafe.   ABS is essential.  Refresher riding skills.  Full-Face vs. Half Helmets.  

On and On.  Remember that a person’s own “perception” and “value system” play the 

largest part in their evaluation of each of us.  When it comes to safety, oftentimes the 

more visible the protective equipment is to the public, the more people will likely per-

ceive you to be a safe rider.  People will not be aware of your “ ABS system you may 

have, but they will notice if you are not wearing a helmet.  Should other peoples’ per-

ceptions of you as a rider really matter??  You  must always strive for the ever elusive  

“true and ultimate expression of motorcycle safety.” 

There will always be some who will perceive us as less than being safe.  Their  own per-

ception based on their own value system leads to what they see as truly safe. 

 

 

Ride Safe 

Larry Crouse 

It is with great sympathy that I write this letter.  GWRRA family has had a great 

loss in August.  With the passing of Sandy Moon , GA Chapter W Director, from 

and accident, Kathy Coleman SC District Director , from a long illness.  They 

both will be greatly missed.   We have a lot of other members that are suffering 

from different ailments.  Please remember all of these in prayer.   

Ride Sept. 24 to Wings Over the Smokies .  We will leave Lavonia Exxon at 8:30 

a.m.  This will be an all day trip.  We will not have a Dinner Ride this month be-

cause of this trip.  Oct. 9th Ride to Field of the Woods. Leave Lavonia Exxon at 

9 a.m.  This is an all day trip to the North GA  and North Carolina mountains.  

Our next Gathering will be Oct. 16th at Shoney’s. 

District Wind Down 2010 will be in Athens, GA again this year.  It is at the 

Tuckston United Methodist Church, on Lexington Hwy. from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. 

Nov. 20th Chapter I-2 End of the Year Dinner, at New Franklin Christian Church 

Hwy. 327 Canon , GA. Contact Karen Lewis if you have any ideas for this Gath-

ering and would like to help.  

Frank Brothers 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SEPT.    Birthdays 

5      Kathy Howard  

 9     Margaret Vaughn 

12    Genie  Deaton 

14    Jeanna Phillips 

16    Dave Andrade 

19    Joel Deaton  

 

     Sept.  ANNIVERSARY  

  4  Billy & Gloria Herring 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Georgia District Team 

 

Georgia District Director 

CARLOS & DEE LOZANO 

H. 770-932-4007 

C. 864-908-8199 

Assistant Director 

Alan & Denise Head 

H..770-257-7211 

C. 770-289-1341 

Assistant Director 

John & Linda Zimmer 

H.478-474-8821 

C.478-7376764 

Assistant Director 

Dave & Betty Andrade  

706-342-3087 

Membership Enhancement 

Sid & Donna Cohen 

706-340-5737 

District  Rider Educators 

Tommy & Vicky Martin 

706-342-7279 

District Leadership Trainers 

 

   Up Coming  

       Events 

 

 

 

Sept . 24  Ride 

Wings over the Smokies  

We  will Leave Lavonia  Exxon at 

8:30 a.m. To Go to Fletcher N.C. 

This Will be a all day trip. 

 

Oct . 9  Ride  

Field Of the Woods  

Murphy N.C. 

Will leave Lavonia  Exxon at  

8:30  a.m. 

 

Oct. 16   Next Gathering at 

Shoney’s  Eat at 11 Meet at 12 

 

Nov. 20  

End of the year Dinner  

6:00 p.m.  

At New Franklin  Christian 

Church   Hwy 327 

 

    CONCERNS 

 

Please remember: 

Donna Williams (Tommy  Martin’s sister) 

Larry Crouse & Delores Colley  and Family 

Billy Herring with his  treatments. 

Joe Colvard with his recent illness. 

Sandy Moon Family 

Kathy Coleman Family  


